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Look for us on Facebook

Upcoming meeting
Our next dinner meeting will be May 9 at the Centerville Senior Center.  Our dinner meeting will begin at  
6:30 p.m.

Community Service Awards presented
The Centerville  Lions Club presented it's  30th  annual  Community  Service  Awards  for  the 28th  time 
Monday evening, April 25.  Awards were not given in 2010 and 2012. 

The Centerville Playground Committee was presented an Outstanding Citizen Award for 2016.  Led by 
Michael Scott, the committee has raised over 54-thousand dollars to install new playground equipment in 
Maplewood Park.  Scott said the final equipment has been installed and mulch is scheduled this week. 
Scott, a recent resident of Centerville, is Student Success Coach and Counselor at Indiana University  
East.  Members of the committee include Julie Scott, Kara Bellew, Carla Ballanger, Katie Alyea, Jessica  
Maule, Amanda Jones, Denise Lanman, Andrew Dickerson, Bob Nuss and Danny Shaver.

The  second Outstanding Citizen  Award  was  presented  to  Kyle  and  Mynde 
Turner of Centerville.  They renovated a stately old building at the corner of 
Morton and National Road into the American House antique shop.    Both are 
graduates of Centerville High School.

The third award was the  Melvin Jones Award... the highest 
honor presented by Lions Clubs International Foundation... 
to James A. Resh, who joined the Centerville Club in 1960. 
He served as secretary of the club for 37 years.  He has 
served the club in many aspects and served as president in 
1968-69.   Jim  graduated  from  Centerville  Senior  High 

School in 1958.
 
The final presentation of the evening was the Milestone Chevron Award for 55 years of  
being a Lion.  It was presented to Lion Bob Blue, who served as treasurer of the club 
from 1961 to 1968 and again from 1970 to 2002.

 Future meetings and events
May 23 – Regular meeting;  June 13 – Installation of Officers 

June 17 & 18 – Fish Fry;  June 27 – Family Picnic
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